
 

 

 

Good Morning Kathy, 

 

 

We currently have a bid in place with Collier County Government. Bid number #13-

6071, titled “Locksmith Hardware, Parts, and Equipment.” It offers a fixed discount 

percentage off the current manufactures list price.  

 

I would like to offer the discounts and terms to Lee County. If this is something you 

would consider let me know and I will mark your account.  

 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at your convenience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Twinam 

Commercial Sales Manager 

Southern lock & Supply Co. 

727-541-5536 ext 1152 

727-546-7340 

timtwinam@southernlock.com 
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